
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

TILBURY GREEN POWER PUBLISHES COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

30 May 2016 

 

Tilbury Green Power (TGP) has today published a Community Newsletter to provide local residents 

and businesses with further information about the TGP Project currently under construction within 

the Port of Tilbury, Essex. 

The Community Newsletter provides useful information on the project, including key facts; 

construction activities planned over the next six months; employment and supply opportunities; and 

how to contact TGP. 

Mark Lawlor, TGP’s Construction Manager, said “We hope that the local community find the 

Community Newsletter useful, and that it answers some of the questions that they may now have 

given that the construction of the TGP Project is well underway.  We will produce another Community 

Newsletter towards the end of the year.  Our website (www.TilburyGreenPower.com) will also be 

regularly updated with news, construction updates and photographs from the site.” 

In addition to being circulated within every household within approximately 1km of the construction 

site, copies of the Community Newsletter have also been placed at key community centres in the 

area, including Thurrock Voluntary and Community Centre; Grays Library; Grays Adult Education 

Centre; Tilbury Community Hub; Tilbury Community Association; Tilbury Library; and various business 

premises within the Port of Tilbury. 
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Notes: 

Tilbury Green Power Limited is constructing a renewable power plant fuelled by waste wood, within the Port of 
Tilbury on the banks of the River Thames. 

The Plant will have capacity of around 40 megawatts (MW) and will produce up to 319,000 MWh of renewable 
electricity each year – enough to supply around 97,000 average homes, and will play a valuable role in the UK 
meeting its target for producing 20% of its energy from renewable sources.  The Plant will utilise around 270,000 
tonnes of waste wood sourced from the region. 

The Tilbury Green Power Plant is being developed by Tilbury Green Power Limited, the major shareholders of 
which are ESB and the UK Green Investment Bank.  Further details on the Project can be found on our website: 
www.TilburyGreenPower.com 

Tilbury Green Power can be contacted: 

• By Freephone: 0800 0209 634 

• By E-mail: TGPinfo@esb.ie 

• By Web feedback at:  www.TilburyGreenPower.com 

• By Post: Tilbury Green Power, Port of Tilbury, Tilbury, Essex, RM18 7NU 
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